Back to School Office News

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year at All Aboard...Learning Express, Inc.



Dear All Aboard...Learning Express, Inc. Families,

We are very excited to start the new school year! Each month you will receive a newsletter and lunch menu from the office which relates to the entire school, and a newsletter from your child's classroom teachers, through Lillio. Special dates and interests will be mentioned, so please read each letter carefully.

Teachers have worked very hard this summer with their teaching teams to put together an amazing program. They are thrilled to begin implementing their lesson plans and get the school year off to a great start! Student assessments will also begin over the next two months to allow teachers to group students by academic/social ability levels.

SOME SPECIAL REMINDERS:

- In the morning, we will temperature check each child at drop off. We do an additional temperature check at approximately 3:30 in the afternoon. In an effort to continue to lessen the amount of germs in each classroom, we ask parents do a quick drop off and pick up each day. Please change your child's shoes in the hallway on the bench, all shoes are in the cubbies in the hallway. This will help limit the germs in the classroom and the traffic at the classroom doors.
- Each child has a hook with his/her name and photo displayed.
- All belongings will come home in your child's backpack each day. Please be sure to bring their backpack and folder daily. They will require a backpack large enough to hold a regular size folder.
- All students are asked to be in school by 9:00 a.m. This will ensure that your child has enough time to adjust before the school day begins. Please understand that consistency each day helps ease morning separation and starts a child's day off right.
- Children should have an extra set or two of clothing in a Ziploc bag here at school in case of spills or accidents. Be sure to label all items with your child's name.
- All children should have a pair of 'inside shoes" to leave at school. Parents will assist children
 with changing shoes before entering the classroom.
- Please inform the office of any allergies, special medications, and/or dietary restrictions etc.
- Tuition payments can be placed in the safe on the desk in the office. Tuition is due every Friday.

- As long as the beautiful weather cooperates with us, we will be taking advantage of morning and afternoon recess. It is likely that you will be picking up from the playground in the afternoon. Please note, if your child is on the playground, their backpack will be with them.
- School Spring pictures are going to take place on September 18th and 19th. Please dress for pictures both days if you are in attendance 5 days a week.
- Read the attached Parking notice
- Office hours for the school year will be 9:00 a.m.- 3:30 p.m. If you need assistance for
 paperwork or tuition before or after these times, feel free to call or email and we will get back to
 you as soon as we can. Our email address is <u>allaboardlearningexpress@yahoo.com</u>.
- Please be aware that the administration does need to spend time in the classrooms to ensure instructional time continues to excel. We like to model and work with our teachers firsthand on a regular basis. As always, do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns. It is going to be a wonderful school year!!!
- All classroom related questions can be directed to the teachers through Lillio. If you have questions regarding policies, tuition, or file work, please email the office.

Things you may need:

- Backpack
- Folder
- Water bottle
- Change of clothes
- Inside shoes
- 3-ring binder (1.5 inches)
- If you are in the Toddler classroom (15 months through 2 years old) or the Intro to Preschool classroom (2 years to 3 years old); you will be required to bring diapers and/or pull up and wipes.

Sincerely,

All Aboard...Learning Express, Inc.

